
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING SUBMISSION OF LAND DOCUMENTS 

 

• Based on the discussions held with RE developers and their Associations on 15.09.2023, it 

has been decided that the requirement of submission of copy of Land Conversion Certificate 

(in case land conversion is required) or copy of relevant Law/ Regulation/ Rule/ Policy etc (in 

case land conversion is not required) w.e.f. 15.09.2023 (as referred in Para 3.3.2.5. of 

‘Advisory for submission of applications under GNA Regulations’) for applicants applying 

under Land Route shall be kept on hold till further notice. 
 

• Information regarding minimum of land requirement for different type of RE projects for the 

purpose of Connectivity applications has been updated in ‘Advisory for submission of 

applications under GNA Regulations’ which shall be made effective w.e.f. 01.10.2023. 

Applicants are requested to go through the updated advisory available at CTU website. 


